

Senator Marco Rubio 284 Russell Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Rubio,

Lincare would like to express our heartfelt thanks for your assistance after Hurricane Irma in expediting power restoration to Lincare's headquarters building in Clearwater, Florida.

Lincare is the nation's largest supplier of critical supplies for respiratory patients. The products we provide, including oxygen, are essential to our patients. And the power outage caused by Irma severely affected our operations.

Thanks to your involvement, the critical nature of our business was recognized and Lincare was elevated to a priority for power restoration.

Thank you for your leadership and concern for others. We will be forever grateful to you.

Best regards,

Crispin Teufel
Chief Executive Officer

Jenna Pedersen Chief Compliance Officer